CARP Romania Cleaning Project

Romania, Bucharest, Peace Embassy, Bong Moon Jeong, May 05, 2018

We are very happy to share about our recent experience. On the 5 of May 2018, we gathered
before noon to clean Plumbuita park for the benefit of elders, children and all people who enjoy spending
time in the nature. For the third year consequently we chose to practice living for the sake of others by
cleaning Plumbuita Park.

The internal goal that we had was: Practice living for the sake of others. And our external goal
was to clean the area of the park surrounding the lake.

We invited students,STF members and CARP members to join us in .

The joyful spirit and positive attitude helped us invest sincerely in cleaning even the most dirty
places, in the hot weather. In teams of two we cleaned and shared about how precious nature is and what is
the right attitude concerning public spaces.

As the third year in which we organize this project, we could definitely see improvement regarding
the situation of the park.

Certainly by giving good example of how we need to take care of our surrounding we could inspire
others to do the same in the future

The experience was helpful for both volunteers and visitors of the park and it helped us be more
close and practically contribute to helping in the society.

This experience is very good in order to realize that we can all contribute to make life better for

each other in the society.
We were happy to be able to work together for the benefit of the whole and we want to continue
with this tradition for the coming year as well.

With Love and Hope,



Romania CARP Family.






